
IN THE UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO

José V. Toledo Post Office & Courthouse Federal Building
300 Recinto Sur St, Suite 109
San Juan, Puerto Rico 00901

Re: Pay.gov Security Enhancement

Beginning February 1, 2007, Pay.gov will validate the security code with the credit
card number supplied by the attorney.  The security code is the three-digit number that
generally appears on the back of a credit card in the account holder signature box.
However with American Express, it is a 4 digit code on the front of the card.

If the credit card number and security code do not match the values on file with the
bank or Pay.gov, the user will receive an error message, such as:”The card security code
is invalid, please re-enter the card security code.”  The receipt of an error message will
prevent the attorney from proceeding, unless a correct security code is entered.

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 31st day  of January, 2007.

Celestino Matta-Méndez, Esq.
Clerk of the Court
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